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UPRR to Modify Days of Service Between 
Dallas and Chicago Effective September 4, 2008

Dear Valued Customer:

Effective September 4, 2008, Union Pacific Railroad will modify the days of service between 
Mesquite (Dallas), TX and Yardcenter (Chicago), IL.

Northbound service will be reduced from four days a week (Monday,  Tuesday,  Thursday,  and 
Saturday) to three days a week (Monday,  Thursday,  Saturday).   Cut-off time and availability
remain the same.

We appreciate your business.


